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IT'S NOT TOOIT'S NOT TOO

LATE!LATE!


Attention all students! Don't miss out on the

opportunity to apply for financial aid! Even if
you think it's too late, it's not too late! The

September 2nd deadline for state funded aid is
just around the corner! Many financial aid

programs still accept applications year round. If
you need help completing your FAFSA or Dream

Act application, please give us a call at
 909-389-3240. 

www.FAFSA.gov       www.dream.csac.ca.gov



Important Notice: The new FAFSA & Dream Act
application for 2024-2025 will be released in

late December, not October.

Have you submitted a FAFSA and do not know what
the next step is? Here are the steps to view your

Financial Aid account with Crafton Hills College. 

Welcome to Fall 2023
Roadrunners!

Have you checked out your
Financial Aid account in        

 Self-Service?



If you have any questions after reviewing your account,
please let us know. Visit our website by going to

www.craftonhills.edu/financialaid for additional
information and ways to contact our office.




Federal Work Study (FWS) Program
The FWS Program provides funds for part-time
employment on campus to help needy students to
finance the costs of their education. For more
information on how to get a job on campus complete
your FAFSA for 2023-2024 and then call 909-389-3309.


